
CWPC Full Council meeting 10th July 2023 

Agenda Item 10 

 

Consultation on Footpath Diversion 

 

CWPC has been formally consulted on a Footpath diversion proposed within Compton Bassett.  

 

The requirement to consult us comes from us having previously commented on a planning 

application that had an impact on this footpath.  

The original consultation didn’t reach us in time for us to discuss it within the timeframe. I therefore 

requested an extension so that Full Council could discuss their response.  

A copy of the sealed order and the notice of making the order should be viewed before making a 

decision on any response to be made.  

 

Recommendation; 

The council consider the information provided and consider the official response.  

 

 

https://calnewithout-pc.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Calne-Without-Parish-Council.pdf
https://calnewithout-pc.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/Sealed-made-CBAS-5-and-18-Order-2023.pdf
https://calnewithout-pc.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/notice-of-making-order-2023-CBAS18-and-5.pdf

